Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Medicine has received the petition for declaratory statement from Gerald C. Mosiello, M.D., on September 19, 2022. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of 64B8-9.009(2)(e), (f), F. S., as it applies to the petitioner.

Petitioner asked whether the procedures of “liposuction” and “gluteal fat grafting” be clarified as two separate procedures for the purpose of being considered “associated and directly relat[ing] to” each other under 64B8-9.009(2)(e), rather than the same procedure. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for December 2, 2022. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paul J. Vazquez, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, or Paul.Vazquez@flhealth.gov.
